5/7/16    The second meeting of the SPS Spyder Riders was held at Shiloh’s in Titusville, Fla.  
     Before we left on our trip,  Kirby explained that all of our paperwork for the club was in place and we were cleared to continue moving forward.
     David explained that Kirby had expected to be with us but, because of a staffing issue, he was unable join us.    In his absence Kirby provided David with his credit card to pay for our lunch.   We were treated to a great meal in a beautiful location.  Great times were had by all.  

     We know the lunch was a big extravagance.  ( Thank you Kirby ).   Everyone tried to be respectful of how much extra this was going to cost Kirby.   We hope we did not put too big a dent in the credit card.  Additionally, everyone really does appreciate all of the things Kirby does for us including but not limited to breakfast donuts and coffee, club sponsorship, discounts, and networking with others in the Can-Am community.   And let's not forget letting David out to ride with us.  Of course we also should not forget David, he isn’t getting paid to come ride with us.

The BRP representative was also unable to make our meeting.

David passed around:
1. Samples of the T-shirts that are going to be custom made for us.   Those who did not participate in the Ride last month were asked to provide their sizes.
2. Samples of the pin to wear on the front of your driving gear.
3. Samples of the emblem which can be sewed onto your driving gear.
David also provided us with Membership forms to complete.  One per bike.   The cost is 35 dollars per year.    He also explained that the cost of the t-Shirt, emblem, and pin far exceeded the annual membership fee.  Kirby has agreed to pay for the first years membership for anyone who has bought a bike from Seminole Power Sports.  David asked for everyone to please hold their money until they got back to the shop.
     It was confirmed that BRP is going to sponsor us for the June Spyder Fest in Kissimmee, Fl.   This represents a 20 dollar fee per person.  More details will follow.
     David also mentioned that Kirby has not yet finalize the total discounts to be offered to us for service and parts.   It will be dependent on exactly which items we are talking about because not all of their items have the same mark up.   For example tires only have a 5 % mark up.
     David also confirmed that Kirby has backed the club for everything.   He has deposited 500 dollars into the treasury to allow the T-Shirts, Pins, and emblems to be ordered before all of our membership fees are collected.  
     David stated that he is the President and Johnny is the Treasurer.   He did not feel that we needed other officers in the club other than a secretary.   He recommended Dean Senecal unless anyone else had any objections.   There being no objections the motion was passed.  

     The meeting was adjourned and most everyone continued on to the next stop on the ride.
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